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NEWS FROM SWANSEA GOVERNMENT CENTER FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:


In an effort to help prevent and mitigate the spread of COVID-19, beginning on March 17, 2020, access to Village facilities will be limited until further notice. This is being done to help reduce the spread of the disease to protect our residents, Village Staff, and to continue to provide essential Village services to the community. During this time our Lobby will be closed. If you have questions or need to make payments, please call our office at 618-234-0044 between 8:00 am and 4:00 pm Monday thru Friday. Additionally, neither occupancy inspections nor building rentals will be scheduled until further notice. 

In order to alleviate the impact of this closure, the Village of Swansea will not be performing any shut-offs or disconnections at this time. Sewer customers are still required to pay any balances owed. Sewer bills can be paid online at Swanseail.org or paymentservicenetwork.com, at the drop - box located at the Village Government office, or mailed to 1444 Boul Ave. Swansea, IL 62226
We will post updates on our website and social media outlets once we are able to resume normal business activity. 
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